
     

 

EURODETACHEMENT III Maj 2015 

The Liaison Office on Posting is Ireland 

The National Employment Rights Authority (NERA) 

Workplace Relations Commission 

O’Brien Road 

Carlow 

Ireland 

 

Telephone:  00 353 59 917 8956 

Fax:   00 353 59 917 8909 

www.workplacerelations.ie 

 

 

Questions can be sent to this email address: 

Link for queries:   http://www.workplacerelations.ie/en/Contact_Us/  

   or 

    fran_power@employmentrights.ie 

 

Information on working in Ireland  

The following websites provide general information. Contact details are included to enable employers 

/ employees address specific queries. 

www.pointofsinglecontact.ie 

www.workplacerelations.ie 

 

Knowledge of the posting situations  

Currently, there is no notification obligation or requirement where service providers / employers from 

other EU Member States post workers to work in Ireland.    

It is proposed that such an obligation, to notify the competent authority (NERA), will be introduced 

when the new Directive on enforcement of Directive 96/71/EC is transposed into Irish law.  

 

 

Information exchanges with the other MS 

Ireland has no formal agreements with other EU Member State regarding information exchange 

regarding the posting of workers.  NERA is a member of and communicates with other EU Member 

States competent authorities through the European Commission Internal Market Information System 

(IMI). 
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